
Dear Kenneth J. Allen: 

Congratulations on having been selected by your peers for inclusion in the 2012 
edition of The Best Lawyers in America® in the practice area of Personal Injury 
Litigation - Plaintiffs. For nearly three decades, Best Lawyers has been regarded –  
by both the profession and the public – as the definitive guide to legal excellence in 
the United States. 

Selection to Best Lawyers is based on an exhaustive and rigorous peer-review 
survey (comprising more than 3.9 million confidential evaluations by your fellow 
top attorneys) and because no fee or purchase is required to be listed, inclusion in 
Best Lawyers is rightly considered a singular honor. Our annual, advertisement-
free publication has been described by The American Lawyer as “the most respected 
referral list of attorneys in practice.” 

As you may know, Best Lawyers collaborated this year with U.S.News & World 
Report, the leading rankings publication in the United States, to rank U.S. law firms. 
As a result, the Best Lawyers search engine now also appears on USNews.com, 
which has 7 million unique visitors each month. 

Again, congratulations on being selected by your peers to be included  
in Best Lawyers. 

Sincerely,

Steve Naifeh

President
Best Lawyers
www.bestlawyers.com
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